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5 October 2018 

 
 

Meet the Horizon team at the next Open Surgery 

 

Horizon Nuclear Power is inviting anyone interested in learning more about the Wylfa Newydd 

Project to drop into its next Open Surgery on Monday 15 October. 

 

No appointments are needed for the drop-in sessions, which take place between 1pm and 7pm in 

Cemaes Village Hall. The Horizon team will be available to talk to local people about the Project and 

answer any questions they might have. 

 

Richard Foxhall, Communications and Stakeholder Relations Manager at Horizon, said: “Our 

Open Surgeries are a great way for people to learn more about the Project and our work within the 

local community. Talking to members of our site-based team in person gives people the opportunity to 

get to know us better and ask any questions they may have about our plans to build Wylfa Newydd – 

we look forward to seeing people there.”  

 

More information about the Wylfa Newydd Project can be found by visiting 

www.horizonnuclearpower.com, calling 0800 954 9516, emailing 

wylfaenquiries@horizonnuclearpower.com or following @horizonnuclear on Twitter and Instagram. 

 

 
- ENDS - 

 

For more information contact:  

 

Richard Foxhall – 07807 769265 or richard.foxhall@horizonnuclearpower.com  

 

Notes to editors: 

 

• Horizon Nuclear Power was formed in 2009 to develop new nuclear power stations in the UK. 

The company was acquired by Hitachi Ltd of Japan in November 2012. 
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• Horizon’s development on Anglesey will represent a multibillion pound investment in North 

Wales, creating high-quality, long term employment opportunities and unlocking lasting 

economic and social benefits for the region. 

 


